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FHWA TITLE VI NON DISCRIMINATION POLICY                           
 
 

Statement of Policy: 
 

The San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District (District), in compliance with Title 
VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), and 
applicable federal and state laws and regulations, is committed to ensuring that no 
person is excluded from participation in, or denied the benefits of its services or 
programs on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. 
 
The District’s Office of Civil Rights is responsible for providing leadership, direction 
and policy to ensure compliance with Title VI.  To request additional information 
regarding the District’s non discrimination obligations or to file a complaint, please 
contact the District’s Office of Civil Rights.   
 

The Office of Civil Rights 
300 Lakeside Drive, Suite 1800 

Oakland, CA  94612 
(510) 874-7333 

(510) 464-7587 (fax) 
officeofcivilrights@bart.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


